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July 30, 2013

To Whom It May Concern:

We are writing this letter of recommendation on behalf of our vendor, Priority
Communications.

Bill Cesan has been a trusted partner of MHT Luxury Alloys since 2005, providing us with
telecommunications and video surveillance services. Priority Communications has been very
responsive to the needs of our company and takes a personal interest in our growth and success,

We have been extremely pleased with the level of service and response times that Priority
Communications has provided over the years. We trust their judgment when investing in new
equipment and feel that they provide us with the most cost-effective options whenever possible.

Our sales are dependent upon a reliable phone system. Bill has always understood our needs
and responds accordingly, minimizing down time for our company. He has been a great asset
during two relocations, doing everything necessary to meet our deadlines.

Priority Communications comes highly recommended and we trust that they will prove to be a
loyal vendor to you as well.

Sincerely,
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Tracy Kilger
Accounting Manager

19200 S Reyes Ave. Rancho Dominguez .Ca. 90221



